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Dear committee members,

I would like to express my serious objection to the second Pyne abortion bill to come before the parliament.
 Any one with any intellectual integrity can understand that we cannot protect the rights of the unborn child
 against physical harm and at the same time allow abortions to be performed at the discretion of the mother
 especially in the last trimester. Please reject this legislation.

Yours sincerely
Paul Le Feuvre
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